
From: Chad Conklin  
Date: Tuesday, November 26, 2024 at 9:00 AM 
To: Seattle-KOMO-All  
Cc: Scott Livingston, Ryan Moore, Jeff Parsons, Mark Neerman, 
Jessica Bellucci  
Subject: News Director Announcement

All Staff:
 
I’m pleased to announce Mark Neerman has been hired as News 
Director at KOMO/KUNS upon the retirement of Phil Bruce at the end of 
the year.
 
This will be a return to Sinclair for Mark as he was News Director at our 
Las Vegas stations from 2014-2018.
 
Mark also has experience leading newsrooms in Louisville and San 
Francisco. Most recently, he launched and led a nationwide localized 
content initiative for COX Media Group.
 
Mark’s first day at our stations will be December 30th. He is copied on 
this email and looks forward to connecting with the team.
 
We will celebrate the careers and accomplishments of Phil Bruce, 
Dennis Hanson and Rena Mullen on December 5th. Please join the staff 
luncheon in Studio C if available.
 
Wishing you all a wonderful Thanksgiving holiday.
 
Chad
 
Chad Conklin
Vice President | General Manager


